
REQUEST TO CONDUCT RESEARCH 
 

PROCEDURES 

 
 

Any person wishing to conduct research in Tempe School District No. 3 must make a 
written request to the Superintendent of Tempe School District #3. 

 
The research application is not designed to furnish detailed information, but rather 

provide a record of the project and to facilitate the process.  Thus, additional pertinent 
data may be attached to and submitted with the request. 
 

Research projects are not imposed on school personnel without their concurrence 
except in unusual circumstances.  When a project is approved, the researcher then 
has approval to contact the appropriate staff members to enlist their approval and 

support.  If this approval and support is gained, the researcher may then proceed with 
the project. 

 
Upon completion of the project, a copy of ensuing reports should be sent to the  
Superintendent.  Additional copies may be sent to the appropriate staff members at 

the discretion of the researcher. 
 
Questions and comments should be directed to the Superintendent at (480) 730-7102. 



REQUEST TO CONDUCT RESEARCH IN TEMPE SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 3 
 

Send research request to: 
 
  Chris Busch 
  Superintendent 
  Tempe School District #3 
  3205 South Rural Road 
  Tempe, Arizona 85282 
 
I wish to conduct a research project in Tempe School District #3 and request approval of the 
Research Committee to contact the appropriate personnel. 
 
 
  Name        Date 
 
 
  Position       Phone 
 
Return Address: 
 
Research Project is for: 
 
 ASU Class   MA Thesis    Doctoral Dissertation 
 Faculty Research  University Research   Other 
 
Title and Purpose: 
 
 
Approximate number and grade levels of pupils to be involved. 
 
 
Approximate class time required per pupil: 
 
Name of school(s) and what facilities will be needed: 
 
 
 
Deadline for completion: 
 
Comments: 
 

 
Date     Approved   Disapproved 

 

Signature:     Comments: 
   

 
 
Approval indicated on this form is intended to grant to the researcher the opportunity to 
contact the appropriate personnel to gain their approval and support of this project. 

Chris Busch 

Superintendent 


